

November 19, 2019

Mr. Alfonso Bautista Bautista Memorial Scholarship 6425 S. Harlem Chicago, IL 60638

Dear Al,

On behalf of all of us at Cristo Rey Jesuit High School, thank you and the Bautista Memorial Scholarship for a fourth consecutive year of generous scholarship support. Your \$6,000 contribution will provide scholarships for Cristo Rey students Idolina Reynoso, Anna Ocotl, and Esmeralda Ortiz duing the 2019-20 academic year.

Equally important: Beyond the college preparatory education and unique professional learning opportunities you make affordable to the families of these hard-working students, the Bautista Memorial Scholarship inspires pride in our students – pride in their families, pride in their elementary schools, and pride in the historic Pilsen neighborhood they call home.

Thank you and your brother for joining us at this year's Scholarship Breakfast. We hope you enjoyed your time with the Scholars; it certainly meant a lot to them. Please feel free to contact Director of Corporate and Foundation Relations Matthew Crossett at (773) 890-6817 or mcrossett@cristorey.net should you have any questions related to the scholarship.

I wish you and your family a blessed and peaceful holiday season.

Gratefully,

Antonio Ortiz

President

That you so much.

Great to see you.

This letter acknowledges that your 2019 gift will be used solely for the charitable purposes of Cristo Rey Jesuit High School. This gift is fully tax deductible because it was given without exchange of any goods or services. Cristo Rey Jesuit High School is a tax exempt organization, EIN 36-4067306. This letter is your receipt; please keep it for your tax records.